Item 14.2

CAMPBELL UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD AGENDA ITEM: AWARD OF BID -~ DEMOLITION OF BUILDINGS AND
PLAYGROUND AREA AT CAMPBELL MIDDLE
SCHOOL
BOARD MEETING DATE: DECEMBER 7, 2017
FROM: Shelly Viramontez, Ed.D., Superintendent
James Crawford, Deputy Superintenden
Administrative Services ’
STAFF COMMENT SHEET
RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the Governing Board award the bid for the demolition
at the Campbell Middle School site to Guerra Construction Group with the low
bid of $1,044,720.

BACKGROUND:

This bid covers the demolition of existing buildings and playground area for the
construction of new buildings this Spring 2018. Work that will be done includes
demolition of the existing A-wing, tennis courts, and a section of the playground area.

Bidders Amount
Guerra Construction Group $1,044,720

Guerra Construction Group’s license was checked and found in good standing. In
addition, the contractors’ insurance was checked and found that they are registered
with the State of California.

SOURCE OF FUNDS:

Building Fund

IMPACT TO BUDGET:

$1,044,720



